From: kd blanshard

Sent: 21 March 2016 13:36

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to 2016/0528/A - The Black Cap

To Whom It May Concern,

| wish to ask this planning application be rejected as it is part of a process to create a place that
would not have the Black Cap name, not serve the LGBT+ Community, and | would be
concerned about visitors being exposed to violence causing safety issues for us and the pub
operator. The Black Cap Pub is a building of its own kind, serving the LGBT+ community..'

Please turn down this application.
Kind regards,
Kyle

Kyle Blanshard



